
NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING 

TOWN OF HARRISON 

 Notice is hereby given that a PUBLIC HEARING for the 2025 

proposed budget for the Town of Harrison will be held on Monday, 

November 11,2024 at Northland Church (N9880 State Hwy. 49 Iola, Wi) 

at 6:00 P.M. 

 The following is a summary of the proposed 2025 budget. 

 Budget detail is available for inspection from Clerk Fran Moen by 

appointment. 715-445-3362 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING OF THE ELECTORS OF THE TOWN 

OF HARRISON, WAUPACA COUNTY 

 Notice is hereby given that on Monday, November 11, 2024 

immediately following completion of the Public Hearing on the 

proposed 2025 budget, which begins at 6:00 P.M. at Northland Church 

a special town meeting of the electors called pursuant to Sec. 12(1) c of 

the Wis. Statutes by the town board for the following purposes will be 

held: 

 1.  To adopt the 2024 tax levy to be paid in 2025 pursuant to 

section 60.10(1) (a) of Wis. Statures. 

 

Fran Moen (Clerk) 


